
LITERACY EVENT
The Fern



Wednesday 7th December 2022




To celebrate 'National read a new book month' and to welcome you
to our new library space, The Fern, we're inviting parents, carers and
students to join us for an evening of shopping at the Scholastic book
fair and a book tasting session. We'll also be hosting a workshop on

supporting students with reading at home. 

4:15pm - 5:45pm
Workshop at 5:15pm 


Sign up information to follow. 


